
       “You will be enriched in every way to be generous in every way, which 
through us will produce thanksgiving to God.” - 2 Corinthians 9:11

Dear Devon Community, 

We open the 2022-2023 school year with 324 boys.  Once again, a new enrollment high for our 
school!  I am proud of the progress we have made since 2015.  Some of that progress is visible 
everyday - Renovated 1960’s Classroom Building, The Devon Creative Suite, and our new classroom 
accommodations throughout our campus buildings.  The newest addition is underway now, as we 
have broken ground to upgrade our Athletics Field and build an indoor Training Field House.  

What isn’t as visible is what we have done to the product for the students.  As most of you know, we 
are known for our strong academics, but our students have many sides and your donations have 
allowed us to provide them with the most robust and well-rounded curriculum, taught by the most 
engaged and accomplished faculty base we have ever had.

We have never wavered in our commitment inside the classroom but also strive to provide the best 
experience outside the classroom as well.  We need to do it all, we do it well, and your future support 
will insure our ability to keep doing it.

Gone are the days where a donation to Devon Prep might go to simply keep the doors open or the 
lights on.  One may only need to drive past our campus to see immense signs of progress and pride.  
YOU have helped us position ourselves for sustained long term success, which means every student 
that comes to this school receives the absolute best holistic education that we can provide.  We strive 
to provide a world-class education and our students and families have come here for that and most 
importantly leave here receiving that.  

You do not have to take my word for it, come back to campus.  See for yourself where your support 
has gone and hear about where your future support will benefit the Devon Prep students of today and 
tomorrow.

To maintain this positive momentum, even considering the state of the world over the past few years, 
would not have been possible without the generous and gracious support that you have given to our 
Annual Fund throughout that time.

I call on you to support us again this year, and every gift, no matter how small, has an outsized 
IMPACT at Devon Prep.  

Thank you for being an active member of our Devon Prep Family and God Bless.

With Thanks,

Fr. Francisco J. Aisa, Sch.P. 
Headmaster
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Capital Campaign: 0.1 %
Capital Campaign Restricted: 2.4 %

Annual Fund Unrestricted: 36.6 %

Annual Fund Restricted: 38.4 %

Annual Fund EITC/OSTC: 22.5 %

our year in review.

The graph compares donations collected for 
the 2021-2022 Fiscal Year.  It breaks out our 
Annual Fund and Capital Campaign as well as 
money that’s restricted to a specific purpose 
vs. unrestricted.  It doesn’t include 
uncollected pledges that were made to each 
fund that are paid over multiple years.  

Devon Prep's Fundraising Review & Performance
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*Devon Prep's Fiscal 
Year runs from July 1 to 
June 30th.


